MINUTES OF THE KIRKBARROW RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 6TH JULY 2005

Present:
Debbie Binch, Peter Bland, Geoffrey Cook, Avril Dobson, Diane Hesketh, Diane Horner, Lyn Huxley, Ray Lee, Sarah Lee, Alan Phillips, 

David Wilkinson. Graham Worrall

Apologies:
Ollie Christian, Eric Wilkinson,

1.
Chairman’s Report

The Chairman welcomed Geoffrey Cook – County Councillor Highgate to the meeting and thanked him for attending.

The Chairman reported on the following developments:

· Work had been undertaken on the path connecting Anchorite Road and Anchorite Fields.

· There had been a positive response to developing the path from Vicars Garth to Vicarage Drive

· Football Competition – coaching had taken place but the numbers participating were disappointing

· Youth Consultation – this would be completed by September and the consultants will report findings to the committee.  £1,400 will be available to address issues raised

· Neighbourhood Watch – implementation of the scheme has been slow

· Grit Bins – Area Panel money will enable progress

· Parking – L Huxley confirmed that the signs have arrived but need to be erected

2.
Treasurer’s Report 

The account balance is £500.  Two applications for funds are still outstanding.

3.
Election of Officers


Officers had agreed to continue en block at the last meeting.  Since that time Sean O’Shea has resigned as a result Alan Phillips was nominated and elected as a committee member.

4.
Dates and Venue of Next Meetings 


21 September 2005
Committee Meeting


2 November 2005 
Committee Meeting


7 December 2005 
Open Meeting


18 January 2006 
Committee Meeting


1 March 2006

Committee Meeting


19 April 2006 

Open Meeting


21 June 2006

Annual General Meeting

Venue to be advised – R Lee to progress

5.
Any Other Business

· Notice Board – this would be discussed at the next Committee Meeting 

· A Dobson reported that there were 250 energy saving light bulbs available for residents but people were required to distribute them – any volunteers should contact A Dobson

· D Binch reported that money was available for youth projects – D Binch to        co-ordinate with D Hesketh

· Play Area – this would be discussed at the next Committee Meeting

· Marilyn Molloy gave a presentation on the Friends & Neighbours Scheme which is a community project which provides a way for neighbourhoods to help look after their residents in times of need

